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COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

Amendments to the Financial Services (Consolidated Licensing and 

Fees) Rules 2008 

The Financial Services Commission (‘FSC’) wishes to inform its stakeholders that it has proceeded 

with a review of annual fees applicable to licencees. 

The reviewed fees have been published in the Government Gazette of Saturday 15th June 2019. 

The proposed Financial Services (Consolidated Licensing and Fees) (Amendment No. 2) Rules 

2019 will amend the Financial Services Activities fees as listed in Part I of the First Schedule of 

the Financial Services (Consolidated Licensing and Fees) Rules 2008. 

For more details and/or queries, please contact the FSC at financemail@fscmauritius.org 
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